
 

 
 
 
 
 
May 25, 2021 
 
Hello APW families, 
 
You are receiving this letter because your current 6th grader will now be eligible for Modified 
athletics when they transition to the Junior/Senior High School in the Fall.  
 
It is very important your child’s physical is up to date for the Fall of 2021 or they will not be 
allowed to participate in athletics. Please make sure this is completed before the start of the 
2021-2022 school year. 
 
Our athletic registration process is an online platform called Family ID.  
 
Family ID can be accessed from the APW athletics page.  Parents/guardians must create an 
account before you can begin the registration process. This account will be used every time you 
register your child for a sports season. Only a parent or guardian should create the account and 
complete the registration process.   If a student email is used or a student registers themselves 
for a sport during school hours they will not be cleared for participation. The important medical 
information you provide is necessary for the health and safety of your student.  Please DO NOT 
allow your student to complete the registration forms.  Once you have created an account and 
registered your child, you must check your emails often for additional information until your child 
is cleared by the nurse.   
 
There will be a short presentation to your current 6th graders informing them of our modified 
athletic opportunities and the different sport seasons offered at APW.  
 
If you have any questions you can contact the athletics office at 315-625-5232. 
 
Thank you so much and remember to sign up as soon as possible, 

 
Scott Stanard 
Athletic Coordinator 
 
Fall Modified sports include:    
Modified Football 
Modified Soccer 
Modified Cross Country 


